
March 28, 1973 

-- - ~< 

Dear Fabian: 

As you had requested, I am returning to 

you the enclosed copy of Siegman's | 

report on the two consultations. 

I hope you do not mind that I made some 

penciled comments in the margine. With one 

or two exceptions they should prove — 

legible and relevant. 

In short, while I had a number of ~ 

criticisms on this report, and a number 

of inaccuracies, I do not find anything 

in it that would get-me-excited about 

violatséns of the standards we had set 

for such dialogues. . 

All my beste 

Cordially, 

Norman. 
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Ence 


